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Will there be a manhole on my property?
Some properties will require manholes (access points to the 

sewer system) to allow Redland City Council to do essential 

maintenance and repair works in the future. 

If a manhole is planned for your property, Council will let you 

know. Ideally, nothing should be placed on top of a manhole, 

however they can be covered with non-permanent (easily 

moveable) items or structures once the project is complete. 

How do I connect to the sewer system?
Once works are complete, property owners will need to engage 
a qualified plumber to connect their internal pipework to the 
sewer system.

Who can I call for more information?
If you have further questions about the Dunwich 
Sewerage Extension Project, please call Council’s Project 
Team on 3829 8189. 

Area 1  - starts 28 July

Area 2  - starts 11 August

Area 3  - �Start date to be confirmed, 
scheduled for completion  
by December 2014

Area 4  - �TBC, scheduled for completion 
by December 2014
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